
  



 
  

  

 

 
People with ideas about the new parish hall, especially those with building 

skills, are welcome to Contact the Building Committee. 
 

PARENTS: Please do not allow your children to play on/around the new block 
retaining wall. Thank you! 

Please remember St. Genevieve Parish in your Will 
 

THANK YOU for your donation! 
 

Weekly Budget: $1,255.00 
06/08/25:   $1,136.00                 

 06/15/25:   $X,XXX.00 
Building Fund Donations last week: $????? 

 

 
 
 
 

Fr. Sean Thomson 
Thomson Family 

Margaret 
(sister of J. Falleen)  

Fred Nowicki 
Julie Humling 

Evangeline Grace Knox 
Teagan Maxwell 

Paul Budrow 
Melissa Larson 

Howard Burcham 
Terry & Barb Anderson 

Bernice Morgan 
Kyle Rogers 
Jim Perra 

Bill Wilburn 
Sheila Kerr 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Pope Francis 
 
 

WELCOME! NO MATTER WHAT YOUR PRESENT OR PAST STATUS IN THE CATHOLIC CHURCH, NO MATTER YOUR 
PERSONAL HISTORY, AGE, RACE OR BACKGROUND, YOU ARE INVITED WELCOMED, ACCEPTED, AND LOVED AT ST. 
GENEVIEVE CATHOLIC PARISH. 

Mass Schedule:                                                         
 
Sunday, June 22 @ 11:00 am, The Most Holy 
Body and Blood of Jesus Christ,– Rosary @ 10:20 
am 
Wednesday, June 25 @ 9:30 am; Rosary @ 9:00 
am; Adoration/Benediction 5:00 am to 8:30 am                        
Sunday, June 29 @ 11:00 am, The Most Holy 
Trinity, Rosary @ 10:20 am 
          

  

The Cove THANKS YOU for your continuing donations 
of food, laundry detergent, dish soap, bar soap, 

toothbrushes, and toothpaste. 
 

CAFFEINE & CALORIES:  TODAY IS OUR PICNIC 

 
Please consider hosting C & C. 

Contact Alicia Brown for info, 509-429-1621. 

Child & Youth Protection: 
 Carmen Merrill 1-718-639-3188 
 
Parish Council: Jim Brousseau – Chair, 
Carmen Merrill, Dennis Doyle, Tom Leuschen, 
April Stephens, Alicia Brown 
Finance Council: Nancy Kirner, Robert 
Gatlin, Tom Flynn 
Bookkeeper: Nancy Kirner 253-370-0798 
Building Committee: Dennis Doyle, Chair 
360-807-3791, Kyle Rogers, Tom Leuschen, 
Julie Wehmeyer, John Simon 
 
Religious Education: 
 April Stephens - Children 
 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer - Adult 
Baptismal Prep: 
 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer 425-941-9171 
Altar Society: Alicia Brown, Ginny Humling 
Altar Servers: Caleb Knox, Zach Knox 
 
Sick & Homebound: 
 Deacon Bill Wehmeyer 425-941-9171 
Prayer Chain: Julie Wehmeyer 425-830-0904 
Adoration Scheduling: 
 Don Haley 509-989-9309 
Church Cleaning: 
 Julie Wehmeyer 425-830-0904 
Parish Bulletin: 
 Abby Brousseau 206-920-3811 
 Gale Haley 509-765-0653 
 Nancy Kirner 253-370-0798 
 Bill Wehmeyer 425-941-9171 

Liturgy of the Word 
 
Genesis 14: 18-20  As on Sinai, the Lord descends in fire and wind. 
Psalm 110  “You are a priest for ever, in the line of Melchizedek.” 
1 Corinthians 11:23-26  Every time we eat the Lord’s body and drink his blood,  

we proclaim his life-giving death. 
Luke 9:11b-17  The feeding of the multitudes. 

 
In the first reading and the responsorial psalm, we are reminded of Melchizedek, 
the first priest mentioned in the Bible.  He brought Abraham bread and wine, the same 
food and drink that Jesus transformed into his body and blood. The Gospel story of the 
feeding of the multitudes through the multiplication of five loaves and two fish reminds 
us that God’s generosity is overflowing, able to satisfy us all. Let us listen to God’s 
word, so we can go out and become the body of Christ for a world hungering for God’s 
goodness.  
 
Question of the Week: During the week ahead, how will I offer myself in imitation of 
Jesus to nourish or sustain someone else?  

 

TODAY, JUNE 22nd, 11 a.m. MASS ON THE GRASS, at Twisp Park, on the Bandstand 
side of the road, NOT at church! ALL ARE WELCOME TO THE PICNIC THAT 

FOLLOWS MASS. 
 

Donations in BOTTLES OF LOVE for CareNet need to be returned.  Call Ginny Humling 

RECONCILIATION: (Confession) available, following Mass, on 
Sunday and Wednesday – please contact Fr. Pedro, before mass, to confirm 
availability. Also by appointment. 
BAPTISM: Please contact the Deacon or Pastor, at least one month prior to 
desired date. 
SACRAMENT of MARRIAGE: Please contact the Deacon or Pastor 
at least six months prior to desired date. 

 
St. Genevieve Catholic Parish 
PO Box 6 
403 Burgar Street 
Twisp, WA   98856 
Website:  www.methowcatholic.org 
Email:  shbrewstercds@gmail.com 

 

Pastor: 
Rev. Pedro Bautista Peraza 
509-689-2931 
Deacon: 
Rev. Mr. Bill Wehmeyer 
425-941-9171 
bwehmeyer1945@gmail.com 

The Miracle of the Loaves and Fishes 
Lambert Lombard (1505/1506–1566) 


